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Matthew Burton

From:  <admin@lotteriescouncil.org.uk>
Sent: 09 August 2024 12:15
To: licensing
Subject: RE: Consultation on Statement of Principles 2025 - 2028

Categories: Matt

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear MaƩ,  
 
We have review and have no comment.  
 
 

Kind Regards, 

  
OperaƟons Manager  
Tel:  
  

 
  
This email is intended solely for the above-menƟoned recipient and it may contain confidenƟal or privileged informaƟon.  If you 
have received it in error, please noƟfy us immediately and delete the mail.  You must not copy, distribute, disclose or take any 
acƟon in reliance on it.  Thank you.  The view of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the company.  This e-mail message 
and any aƩached files have been scanned for the presence of computer viruses, however, you are advised that you open any 
aƩachments t your own risk. 
 

From: Matthew Burton <Matthew.Burton@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 5:01 PM 
To: licensing <licensing@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation on Statement of Principles 2025 - 2028 
 
Good morning, 
 
Gambling Act 2005 - ConsultaƟon on Statement of Principles 2025 to 2028 – Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council 
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I am wriƟng to advise you that Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council are consulƟng on the revised Statement of 
Principles. A copy of the proposed statement of principles can be found at:- Current licence applicaƟons and 
consultaƟons – Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council (newcastle-staffs.gov.uk) 
 
We would be grateful for your comments upon the draŌ statement of principles during the consultaƟon period which 
ends on the 19th September 2024.  
 
How to comment: 
 
All responses should be sent to: 
Licensing Department 
Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council 
Castle House 
Barracks Road 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
ST5 1BL 
Email: licensing@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk  
 
Regards, 
MaƩ 
 
Matt Burton 
Licensing Administration Team Manager – Regulatory Services 
Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council 
01782 717717 
www.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk 
 
https://www.newcastle-staffs.gov.uk/costofliving  
 
This e-mail communication may be intercepted for regulatory, quality control, or crime detection purposes as per the Regulation of 
Investigatory Powers (RIP) Act. This message is intended only for the use of authorised person(s) (“the intended recipient”) to whom it 
is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential within the meaning of the applicable law. Accordingly any 
dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this message or any of its content by any other person may constitute a breach of 
civil or criminal law and is strictly prohibited. If you are not the Intended recipient please contact the sender as soon as possible. Any 
views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Borough Council. 
 


